1. Why were the Old Trail numbers presented as the full potential build out maximum,
when expansion numbers for other developments (Glenbrook, Montclair) were just initial
phases?

Old Trail has a minimum unit number of 1,200 and a maximum unit number of 2,200. Different
types of units yield a different projected number of students, with single family houses having
the highest yield and apartments having the lowest. The ranges of students have been adjusted
to indicate the following:

e The number of projected students at 1,200 units if all were apartments (Lowest possible
projection)

e The number of projected students at 1,200 units if all were single family homes (Highest,
low-end projection)

e The number of projected students at 2,200 units if all were apartments (Lowest, high-end
projection)

e The number of projected students at 2,200 units if all were single family homes (Highest
possible projection)

2. Why did the map not show Foothill Crossings, and why were Wickham Pond and
Western Ridge combined?

The maps we saw at the first meeting were not designed to identify individual subdivisions in the
community. They were built as a reference point to start conversations about in which areas our
students currently reside.

3. Is Western Ridge protected from redistricting?

All areas in the current Crozet and Brownsville districts can be considered for redistricting.

4. Are Grayrock North and Grayrock considered a neighborhood together?

A guiding principle of this committee is that “neighborhoods will be assigned to the same school
whenever possible.” ACPS does not define individual neighborhoods. The redistricting
advisory committee is composed of members with local knowledge of the districts so that they
can discuss what defines a specific neighborhood.

5. What is the protocol for public comment at the November meetings?

These meetings are designed to get input from the community. As such, they are setup in a
similar way to public comment during a school board meeting. Members of the community will

have an opportunity to sign up to speak and they will be allocated 2-3 minutes to give their
insights. The time limit will be determined based on the number of sign ups for each meeting.



6. Why is there a discrepancy between the total enrollment at each school and the total
number of students from each of the neighborhood breakdowns?

Each school has some students who attend from out of district. Those students are included in
the total enroliment, but not in the neighborhood counts since they do not live in those
neighborhoods.



